   
Nedra Pickler, outreach and tours

My name is Nedra Pickler, and I'm running for re-election for a third year on the HSA board. I've spent the past two years as a hospitality co-chair and now am interested in serving as outreach coordinator to help welcome new families to our community. I love being on the board because it allows me to help contribute to Lafayette's proud tradition as a school of hard-working staff backed by involved families. I moved to this neighborhood seven years ago when my oldest son, Will, was an infant because of Lafayette's great reputation. Next year Will is going to be in 2nd grade and my younger son Quinn in kindergarten. I believe a key part of Lafayette's success is the role parents play supporting the school, and a strong and financially sound HSA is at the heart of that advocacy. I would love to continue serving on the board next year and look forward to being an active part of our lively community for a long time to come.
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